
Spring 13 2017 Spring Half Term 
 

 
  

   10th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 3rd February 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr Stoddart 97.9% 15 

Second Mrs McCoy 97.4% 71 

Third 
Mrs Drinkwater 

Mr Ross 
94.8% 192 

Fourth Miss Walsh 94.4% 55 

Fifth Mr East 93% 108 

 
Goodbye 

Today we say goodbye to Cindy who has been a cleaner at our school for 25 

years.  She has seen many changes in our school over this time and I am sure she 

has lots of good memories.  We wish her a relaxing and happy retirement. 

 
Friends of Windmill Hill 

The Masquerade Ball takes place tonight, Friday 10th February from 5.00pm to 

7.00pm.  If you have not already purchased a ticket from school, they will be on 

sale at the door for 50p each.  All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

Halton Lea Art Exhibition – Halton Lea 

Our school has taken part in the local Art Exhibition for Runcorn schools, and 

you can see our display in Halton Lea Shopping Centre.  Our display is located 

outside Iceland.  Please go and have a look. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

If you have not done so already, please do not forget to send in your reply slips 

together with deposit as soon as possible. 

 



Spring 13 2017 Spring Half Term 
 

 

Clothing Collection 

Please fill your Starlight bags in accordance with the instructions and return to 

school by Tuesday 7th March. 

 

St Bert’s Messy Church 

Messy Church is on Sunday 19th February at 10.30am until 12.30pm here in the 

school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 20th February - Back to School 

Tuesday 21st February - After School Clubs start 

Thursday 23rd February - Swimming starts for Year 5 

Friday 31st March  - Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 18th April  - Back to School 

Monday 1st May  - May Day Bank Holiday – School Closed  

  

 

Enjoy the break and we will see you back at school on Monday 20th February at 

9.00am. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

Uniform/Lost Property 

Please can you make sure that your child’s name is clearly visible on  

their uniform. 

Please check your child’s uniform over half term and make sure that you have 

not taken home someone else’s. 


